
 

The Samaritan   1 

 

The 

Samaritan 
Spring 201

7 

Volume 15
, Issu

e 2 

 

 

Society of  

St. Vincent de Paul 
 

Family Assistance Center 
4451 Mercantile Avenue 
Naples, Florida 34104 

 

Phone: 239.775.1667 

Fax: 239.775.2412 

 

Meals on Wheels: 

239.775.0443 
 

Thrift Stores: 

3196 Davis Boulevard 
Naples, Florida 34104 

 

239.775.2907 
 

3725 Bonita Beach Rd 
Bonita Springs, FL 34134 

 

239.992.1899 
 

3725 Bonita Beach Rd.  
Unit 7 

Bonita Springs, FL 34134 
 

www.svdpnaples.org 

St. Vincent de Paul             

Society 

“Exciting Things Happening 

at St. Vincent de Paul” 

Thrift Store Boutique opens in Bonita Springs!!! 

When you first walk in to the new boutique thrift store in Bonita Springs, your eyes may be first drawn 

to the faux marble floors that some have described as a work of art; but don’t let that distract you from 

the beautiful collection of upscale clothing, furniture and home accessories.  

Treasure Trove opened its doors on February 4, 2017. During its first month, sales have done well, 

which will help us in helping others. The store is open Monday thru Friday, 9:00 am—6:00 pm. 

Located just a few doors down from our Bonita Springs Thrift Store we received a generous amount of 

help form our many skilled and knowledgeable volunteers. We are so thankful for all those that pitched 

in to help us get up and running. If you would like to join this wonderful team of volunteers please let 

us know, we would love to have you. 

If you are in Bonita, please stop in to our new store located at 3725 Bonita Beach Rd. Unit 7 and shot 

a little (or a lot) we would love to see you there! 

http://www.svdpnaples.org/
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Board of Directors 

Fr. Thomas Glackin, Spiritual Advisor 

Denis Dugan, President 

Fred Michaels, Vice President                      

 Tom Tette, Treasurer                                                              

R. Barrie Schmitt, Secretary 

Stan Kabala, President Emeritus 

Lloyd Sample, President Emeritus 

Mickey Flynn, President, San Marco 

Frank Carlin, President, St. Agnes 

Paul Gladdys, President, St. Ann 

Chuck Drago, President,  

St. Elizabeth Seton 

Carlos Lamadrid, President, St. Finbarr 

Bill Smart, President,  

St. John the Evangelist 

Donna Merlin, President,  

St. Peter  the Apostle 

Dianne Kabala, President, St. William  

St. Vincent de Paul Staff 

Kim Schul, Operations/Finance Director 

Samantha Maturo, Program/Volunteer Mgr 

Carol Harris, Meals-on-Wheels Coordinator 

Deborah Vacca, Bookkeeper 

Evelyn Baquero, Meals on Wheels 

Brianna Cox, Office Assistant 

Melanie Kennedy, Client Intake Specialist 

Catherine Sciandra, Dispatch 

Greta Santos, Davis Store Manager 

Michel Wilk, Bonita Store Manager 

Jerry Fenelon, Assistant Store Manager 

Randy Harrison, Assistant Store Manager 

Store Staff: Kenzy Aly, Guillermo Bolivar, 

Kathleen Casey, Jesse Durden, Scott Harris, 

Alex Hernandez, Maria Montes, Sergio Mon-

tes, Casey Santino, Yedriel Vazquez 

 

Letter from our 

Spiritual Advisor 

Evangelization and St. Vincent 

A few years ago, Pope Francis sent out his first Papal 

Teaching which he entitled with the Latin phrase Gaudium Evangellii which translates 

the joy of the Gospel. The message of the Gospels is so uplifting in the mind of Fran-

cis that he believes that all who are familiar with it have the obligation to evangelize. 

“Evangelize” conveys the sense of spreading the Good news found in the Gospels. If 

your team wins the Super Bowl you become ecstatic and want to share the good 

news with everyone. So it is with the Gospel...it is such great good news you are 

called to share it. 

Here is how Francis puts it. “We cannot forget that evangelization is first and fore-

most about preaching the Gospel to those who do not know Jesus Christ or who have 

always rejected him. Many of these are quietly seeing God...All of them have a right 

to receive the Gospel. Christians have the duty to proclaim the Gospel without ex-

cluding anyone. Instead of seeming to impose new obligations, they should appear 

as people who want to share their joy, who point to a horizon of beauty and who in-

vite others to a delicious banquet.” 

Centuries before Pope Francis wrote, Vincent spoke in similar words in his spiritual 

family about the central role of evangelization in Vincentian life. His thoughts are 

summed up in Father Maloney’s biography of Vincent. 

“My brothers as you enter St. Vincent’s company seek to understand its purpose well 

and make it your own—to follow Christ the Evangelizer of the poor. Ponder its mean-

ing. Notice that the purpose of the congregation does not lie merely in works, like 

preaching missions or teaching in seminaries, as important as they may be. Rather it 

is in following Christ in a specific way. St. Vincent calls on you to focus on Jesus the 

Evangelizer of the poor. 

Maloney further adds: “Then preach the Gospel to the poor. This is your pre-eminent 

work. Listen well, my brothers and sisters, to the eloquent words of St. Vincent: ‘Our 

inheritance is the poor, the poor; Jesus described His own God given mission 

thusly—He sent me to preach glad tidings to the poor. What happiness! What happi-

ness! To do what the Lord came from heaven and earth to do, and by means of 

which we too shall go from earth to heaven to continue the work of God.” 

Maloney continues: “In his most famous conference, The End of the Congregation 

(December 6, 1958), Vincent stated: ‘To make God known to the poor, to announce 

Jesus Christ to them, to tell them that the Kingdom of heaven is at hand and that it is 

for the poor. Oh, how great that is...so sublime is it to preach the Gospel to the poor 

that it is above all the office of the Son of God.” 

In another conference, Vincent stated: “Oh how happy they will be who can repeat at 

the hour of their death those beautiful words of the Lord—’He sent me to preach good 

news to the poor.” 

May the Holy Spirit strengthen each member of the Vincentian family, not only to take 

care of the physical needs of the poor, but also to tend to their spiritual needs by 

sharing with the joyful Good News found in the Gospels of Jesus Christ.  

Sincerely, 

Fr. Thomas Glackin 
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Directorôs Update 
A Good Samaritan 

When you first think about what St. Vincent de Paul does, the whole concept seems sort of bleak. We see the 

homeless every day.  

You know, the people on the side of the intersections, holding up signs that say: “ I will work for food.” Just how 

devastated, embarrassed, defeated, or hungry does a person have to be to hold up  that sign in front of all who 

pass by, just to get a few dollars or a cheeseburger handed to them in order to survive. Well I don’t know about 

you, but it shakes me to the core to think of anyone in my family or myself to be in that kind of a situation, even 

for a moment, let alone as a continuing way of life. 

We then say to ourselves, why?  

Why are some in that predicament and others are not. So, we think about it to ourselves and come up with all the reasons we believe it could be. 

Maybe it’s mental illness or laziness or drug addiction and alcoholism. Or maybe it was illness, or a death in the family. How about abuse or lack of 

opportunity or just a bad decision. Whatever the reason, does it really matter? Do any one of those rationales suggest that the individual should stay in 

that moment? 

We are here to help our fellow man, to teach one another, to care for one another, to be that good Samaritan. It does not matter why. It matters how. 

How will we live our lives, how will we be good examples, how good will the fruit be that we bear. 

We see the homeless and others in severe need every day. They are reality, and because we choose to help, they are not a bleak concept, but rather 

a way to serve, because we choose to feed, clothe and shelter the poor. We choose to be good Samaritans.  

 

PLEASE HELP US TO HELP OTHERS. 

Kim Schul                                                                                                                                                                                                                          

Director, Operations/Finance 

 

Presidentôs Update 

Good News and Bad News — A Look Ahead 

In this report there is both good news and bad news! 

The good news is that we have had an impressive year of giving in the amount of aid and service pro-

vided. The bad news is that to have a record year of providing help, there must be a lot of people in 

need. 

Last year, as servants of the poor, we gave over 1.5 million dollars’ worth of food, clothing, furniture, 

rent, utilities, and personal hygiene items. We helped over 18,000 people in need and served over 90,000 meals in our Meals on 

Wheels program. 

All of our giving trends are up. The poor continue to come in ever increasing numbers to our doors for help: individuals without jobs, 

families being evicted from their homes, mothers that cannot feed their children and so on. 

Our present and future goal is to end poverty, “One case at a time!” Although the demographics of the poor seem similar, the educa-

tion, training, coaching, helping, supporting and nurturing requirements vary by individual and family, struggling to make the transition 

from dependent to self-sufficiency. Every day, Vincentians assist with the present needs of the people we serve but we are also seek-

ing long term solutions to break the chronic cycle of poverty. Research, training and creative problem solving constitute the behind the 

scenes efforts to help the poor. 

Our Council sponsors other giving activities that make life a little easier and better for families in the form of Holiday Programs, schol-

arships, bicycles for transportation to jobs and the like. 

We are grateful to our many benefactors that allow us to continue our diversity of programs! We remain dependent upon all 

of those wonderful people! 

As we go forward, we must keep mind the mantra of the Society: “No work of Charity is foreign to the Society.” We are dedicated to 

our mission of service, always remembering to see the face of Christ in all whom we serve. 

Denis Dugan 

President, Naples District Council  
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 HELP US HELP OTHERS 

You can help us in our ministry of serving those in need byé 

¶ Making a monetary donation—visit our Donate page on our website or donate through your local Catholic    

Parish. 

¶ Making a gift of Stock or other Securities. 

¶ Donating to our thrift stores—we accept CLOTHING, FURNITURE, APPLIANCES, CARS, BOATS...any gently 

used item is appreciated. 

Call (239)775-2907 Naples Call (239)992-1899 Bonita 

¶ Donating non-perishable food to our pantry—drop off food at our office at 4451 Mercantile Avenue, either store, 

or during your Parish food drive. 

¶ Consider a PLANNED GIFT. Through a planned gift, you are able to help the Society for years to come. 

Planned gifts can be made through wills, trusts, insurance, and gifts of property. We encourage you to talk to 

your financial planner or attorney to learn ways in which you can ease your tax burden while investing in the 

lives of the needy of our community. 

Our legal name is ST. VINCENT DE PAUL SOCIETY NAPLES DISTRICT COUNCIL, INC. We are a 501 (c)3 

agency. Donations may be tax deductible; please consult your tax advisor. 

A copy of the official registration and financial information may be obtained from the division of consumer service by  

calling toll-free (800-435-7352) within the state. Registration does not imply endorsement, approval, or recommen-

dation by the state. 

Holiday Giving on the Rise 

The 2016 holiday season proved to be a busy year for us 

here at St. Vincent de Paul. Thanks in part to our many 

donors and to the Harry Chapin Food Bank, we were able 

to help out 81 families during Thanksgiving by providing 

them a turkey dinner with the trimmings (about a 10% in-

crease from the previous year). 

At Christmas time, thanks to our many donors and St. 

Elizabeth Seton we were able to help a total of 89 families 

by providing a Christmas dinner with a turkey and gifts for 

the children. Of those 89 families, we were able to provide 

gifts for over 185 children in the Naples area. In addition, 

we also had our Adopt a Family program, where donors 

were able to provide gifts for 45 families. 

St. Vincent de Paul would like to thank all those donors who 

helped make this year so special for so many families. We 

hope to make the holidays special for many more families in 

the coming years. God bless. 

Holiday Thanks 
Marcia Custer       

       Jennifer Fenn & Friends 
 Friends Indeed    

Glen Eagle Fitness Luncheon 
    Andy Gury                                

Harry Chapin Food Bank        
 Knights of Columbus,  

St. William Council                             
Sam & Mimi Krug                   
Joanne Mahoney                    

 Marie Malebranche                 

Anna Marsh                           
    Fred & Anne Michaels     

Frank Murphy                     
        Premier Mens Group of 

Naples                                    
Marilyn Sayles                     

   Marie Schoney & Friends  
 St. Ann School Mini Vinnies     
 St. Elizabeth Seton Catholic 

Church 
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Donate your car todayé 

Make a Difference In Someoneôs Life Tomorrow 

When you donate your car to St. Vincent de Paul you can help put food on a family’s 

table, a roof over someone’s head or keep the electric on in a home.  

Schedule a free pick-up of your car donation by calling (239)775-1667 or 

drop off your car at our Davis Thrift Store location (3196 Davis Blvd.). 

We’ll take care of the paperwork for you and provide a tax receipt. 

Recognition Opportunities 

Honor and Memorialize loved ones 

and friends with our Giving Tree                     

Opportunities 

Palm Frond (Leaf) $500                                      

Coconut $1,000 

*Please call (239)775-1667 to      

take part in this opportunity 

St. Ann Update 

The St. Vincent de Paul Naples District Council/St. Ann Conference welcomes two new volunteers, Jeanne Reidy and 

Dottie Sintiris. Jeanne and Dottie are also volunteers for St. Vincent de Paul in Massachusetts. The St. Ann Youth 

Group, “The Mini Vinnies” have been very active in the past five months. A special 

project involved the youth group preparing hygiene kits for our Veterans. This pro-

ject was a part o the school’s Veteran’s Day celebration. This included a Mass for 

the veterans and a special recognition to six of the veterans who were present. Af-

ter the Mass the students assembled in the Jubilee Center and prepared 100  kits. 

40 of the kits were delivered to the Veteran’s Clinic in Collier County and the other 

60 were sent to the Lee County Veterans Clinic. The Mini Vinnies prepared Christ-

mas gift s for two families selected by the Naples District Council. One of the signifi-

cant services that our youth group provides is preparing over 1,000 food bags for 

the food drive and to pass them out to the parishioners. The students staple the 

envelopes and flyers to the grocery bags and distributed them on the weekend of 

February 25/26. The following weekend the students assist our volunteers in col-

lecting the full grocery bags. This year’s food drive was very successful with the 

collection of over 1,000 grocery bags being delivered  to the food pantry. The cash 

donations also have increased with this food drive. This year also marks the fifth 

anniversary of the Mini Vinnies. A plaque will be presented to the group later in the 

year. Our Conference appreciates all the work that has been accomplished by our 

your group. 

 

Paul Gladdys 

President, St. Ann Conference 
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Volunteer Spotlight 

 

Help Make A Difference In  

Someoneôs Life Todayé                                    

VOLUNTEER!! 
St. Vincent de Paul offers many volunteer opportunities...there’s something here for you! 

Caseworkers: Caseworkers work through our 8 local Catholic Parishes in Naples. Last year, 175 volunteer caseworkers assisted 

more than 14,000 children and adults from our community, conducting one-to-one interviews with each individual to determine what 

type of assistance is needed: food, rent, utility bills, clothing, furniture or household items. Caseworkers coordinate with other area 

agencies to provide the required assistance, with the ultimate goal of helping applicants find stability in their lives.  

Meals on Wheels: Each year over 175 dedicated volunteers deliver over 94,000 meals to homebound, older and disabled adults in 

Collier County. As a volunteer driver you will help to deliver hot meals during the week and spend a few welcomed minutes visiting 

with recipients.  

Thrift Stores: Through the help of donors and our volunteers, over $67,000 was given in in-kind store goods last year, i.e., furniture, 

clothing, household goods…. Thrift store volunteers are trained to work in many areas of  our thrift stores, including: receiving dona-

tions, straightening, sorting and pricing clothing, linens, household goods, books, furniture and electronics, an-

swering telephones and cashiering.  

Food Pantry:  Last year over $393,000 was given in food through our Choice Pantry. As a food pantry volunteer 

you can help to walk those we serve through the pantry and help with their choices or you can help in   sorting 

and stocking the food donations.  

To become a volunteer please contact Samantha Maturo (239)775-1667 ext. 307                            

smaturo@svdpnaples.org or visit our website, www.svdpnaples.org.  

As the St. Vincent de Paul Choice Pantry has grown over the years, it has attracted a number of talented, 

interesting and dedicated volunteers, among them is Donna Limarenko of the St. John the Evangelist 

Ladies of Charity. 

Donna grew up in Paterson, New Jersey. She attended William Paterson University where she became a 

Theology and Social Studies teacher for Catholic education. 

Donna lived in Paterson for 35 years where she met her husband. Due to his  job the family moved to Ft. 

Lauderdale, FL in 1986 where she raised her two children. In 2000 they moved to Michigan. Three years  

later they moved to Naples, FL, where she always wanted to be. 

Donna has a son who is a college professor in Central Michigan and a daughter who works in the school system in West Virginia. She 

has been blessed with five grandchildren. 

Donna says she enjoys reading mystery and suspense books and cross stitch which she is enthusiastic about and has done such 

projects as pillows and Christmas tree skirts. 

As a teacher, Donna always taught her students to do service and give back to their community. So, after talking the talk she decided 

to walk the walk. Donna has been names as the St. John the Evangelist Ladies of Charity representative to the St. Vincent de Paul 

Society Naples District Council. 

Donna has been volunteering with St. Vincent de Paul in the food pantry several days a week for two years. Although she helps with 

sorting and shelving the food, her true love is getting to interact with those we serve. “Everyday there is something different,” she 

says. 

Her excitement and passion for her work is noticed by those we serve in how they are able to form an immediate relationship with her. 

Donnas favorite part are the hugs she receives from those she is helping to feed their families. 

The next time you visit the Family Assistance Center make sure to stop in to the food pantry and look for Donna; she will be the one 

with a glowing smile on her face, representing the true joy she feels from getting to serve others. 
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  Vincentians we have lost in 2016/2017 

Nancy Higgs   Ned Leibg  Jean Meleo  Robert Walsh 

άŀƴŘ ȅƻǳ ǿƛƭƭ ǊŜŎŜƛǾŜ ŀ ǊƛŎƘ ǿŜƭŎƻƳŜ ƛƴǘƻ ǘƘŜ ŜǘŜǊƴŀƭ ƪƛƴƎŘƻƳ ƻŦ ƻǳǊ [ƻǊŘ ŀƴŘ {ŀǾƛƻǊ WŜǎǳǎ /ƘǊƛǎǘέ 2 Peter 1:11 

Tributes                                                                         
Tributes made from October 15, 2016 to March 8, 2017 

In Memory of Margaret Alessi     
Irene McCarter 

 

In Memory of James Barbian  
Cameo Gayan                             
Patricia Lampe 

 

In Memory of Lawrence Corsiglia  
Mary Ann Sutton 

 

In Memory of Nancy Darin             
Mr. & Mrs. Thomas Puffer 

 

In Memory of Charles Discoli, Jr.   
Norman & Elaine LaButti 

 

In Memory of Charles Discoli, Sr. 
Norman & Elaine LaButti 

 

In Memory of Victor Henke                  
Anne Lewallen 

 

In Memory of Richard Hennings   
Gloria Hennings                                      

Leo Nash 

 

In Memory of Roselyn Ison                         
Lynn Hoban 

 

In Memory of Frederic Judith        
Sue Berndelle                                   

Gloria Jennings 

 

In Memory of Alfred & Anna LaButti 
Norman & Elaine LaButti 

 

In Memory of Ned Leibig                  
Ed & Judy Cannon                           

Gloria Hennings                                
Leo Nash                                          

Jeff & Terri Naughtin                      
Steve & Lisa Pike 

 

 

In Memory of Ralph & Yolanda Lotito 

Norman & Elaine LaButti 

 

In Memory of Joan Mahoney    
Marilyn Clark                                    
Kim Gibson                                             

Mr. & Mrs. William Trau 

 

In Memory of James McGann      
John Carter 

 

In Memory of Patrick R. McNaughton 

Edward Moran 

 

In Memory of Normand Menard             
Omer Menard 

 

In Memory of Jim Mudd                
Annette Mudd 

 

In Memory of Janice O’Connor          
Douglas L. OôConnor 

 

In Memory of Rev. Manuel Pelleteri 
Fred Koch                                               

Michael Orr 

 

In Memory of Leo Puzio                     
Gary Puzio 

 

In Memory of Louise Ricca       
Renee L. Simkowitz 

 

In Memory of Adelaide Santoleri  
Joseph & Constance Staszak 

 

In Memory of Virginia Schmidt              
Mr. & Mrs. Herman P. Gierow 

 

In Memory of Nancy Higgs                  
R. Barrie Schmitt 

 

 

In Memory of Rosemary Seheult 
Christine Chesser                                 
Gloria Jennings                                      
Linda Murphy                                                  

R. Barrie Schmitt                                        
Wolfgang & Mary Anne Schulz 

 

In Memory of Ninfa Sepulveda      
Sylvie Boivin                                  

Christine Chesser                             
Barbara Gray                                    

Gloria Jennings                            
Joanne Murphy                             
Linda Murphy                                    

Judith Peterson 

 

In Memory of James W. Skinner             
Sue Skinner 

 

In Memory of Robert Walsh                        
Nora Buzek                                     

Joan Campbell                                           
Paul J. Heidel Family                                     

Patrick & Judy Higgins                                    
Barbara & Bill McMahon                                

Leigh Anne & Bill McMahon                           
Jan & Jim Tepe                                         

Eugene & Edith Witchger 

 

In Memory of Mary King Williams  
Bill & Margaret Drummey 

 

In Honor of Patricia Burton                          
Henry & Joan Maier 

 

In Honor of Mr. & Mrs. Herb Darmstadter 

The Redmons 

 

In Honor of Jackie & Art Green    
Connie Gerwe            

 

In Honor of Sara Paulich                
Tim Feltes 

 

We make every effort to include and accurately publish all tributes. If you notice an omission or error, please call us at (239)775-1667. 
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Upcoming Dates & Events 

April    9                                                                                                                                

Sunday                                                                                                                                                                                 

Palm Sunday 

April            13                                                                                                                                

Thursday                                                  

Maundy Thursday 

April    14                                                                                                                           

Friday                                              

Good Friday                                     

Family Assistance Center & Stores 

Closed 

April     16                                                                                                                                  

Sunday                                                                                                                                                                                     

Easter Sunday  

April    30   

Sunday                                                 

Ozanam Sunday 

May    25 

Thursday                                                      

Ascension of Jesus 

May    29 

Monday                                               

Memorial Day Holiday                       

Family Assistance Center & Stores 

Closed                                               

June     4   

Sunday                                              

Pentecost 

June    15    

Thursday                                           

Corpus Christi 

July    4  

Tuesday                                           

Independence Day Holiday               

Family Assistance Center & Stores 

Closed                    

August    15 

Tuesday                                                 

Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary 

 

AugustðSeptember  29ð2               

Tuesday—Saturday                                                      

Annual National Meeting                         

(Tampa, FL) 

September   4        

Monday                                             

Labor Day Holiday                                 

Family Assistance Center & Stores 

Closed 

September   9        

Saturday                                                 

Feast of Blessed Frederic Ozanam 

September   27          

Wednesday                                                

Feast of St. Vincent de Paul 

November   1 

Wednesday                                           

All Saints’ Day 


